
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
VISA FOR TRAVELLERS ON BOARD PRIVATELY-OWNED YACHT 

 
 
A temporary visitor’s visa is required for foreign nationals who are 
traveling to the Philippines on board privately-owned yachts and 
sailboats. In addition to submission of minimum requirements for 
temporary visa application, the applicants must provide the following to 
the Embassy: 
 

a) Crew/Passenger List and Cargo Manifest; 
 

b) Details on: 
 

1) Vessel to be used for entry: type, name, registration, call 
sign, boat/yacht particulars; 

2) Estimated date of entry into the Phils; 
3) Port of Entry or Area of Entry in the Philippine Waters; 
4) Estimated Period of Stay; 
5) Character Reference/Shipping Agent in the Phils., if any; 
6) Purpose of Visit. 

 
Upon entry into the Philippines, the crew of the yacht and sailboats are 
required to register immediately with the nearest Coast Guard Station 
and submit the yacht/sailboats to Customs, Immigration and Quarantine 
inspections. 


